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From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2016 1:43:21 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT News Release I-85/I-385 Update

SCDOT I-85/I-385 Update June 19, 2016

SCDOT Bridge Engineers, Contractor, and design engineers met Sunday morning to evaluate the I-385 (NB) 
ramp and a repair procedure was established to fully restore traffic to the I-385 NB ramp. Deputy Secretary for 
Engineering Leland Colvin was on the site Sunday morning. Colvin announced the procedure will begin early 
this week. Colvin said the necessary repair materials will be delivered on site Monday.
The contractor is currently working to re-open this ramp to passenger cars ONLY prior to Monday morning's 
rush hour. Truck traffic will be restricted until the repair procedure is complete.
Truck Detour Information:
* Exit 51C is CLOSED to all vehicles over 2 axles.
* Trucks headed Northbound on I-85 take Exit 42 (I-185) to access downtown Greenville.
* Trucks headed Northbound on I-85 north of I-185 should take Exit 51B (I-385 SB) to the Woodruff Road Exit 
35.
* Turn left onto Woodruff Road.
* Take next left onto I-385 Northbound to access downtown Greenville (I-385 NB).
Further updates will be provided regarding the re-opening of Exit 51C to passenger cars ONLY this evening. 
SCDOT advises motorists to slow down and use caution throughout this area.
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